
 

 
 

 

 
December 2020 

 
Charity Fundraising 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
Further to the End of Term Update letter sent to families this week, we write to provide you with 
details of our charity fundraising event. 
 
On Monday 14th December 2020, Tupton Hall School will be hosting a whole school event to 
raise money for Children in Need and the Save the Children charity.   
 
The theme of the day is to ‘wear a woolly’ which can be an accessory or festive jumper. We 
suggest a charitable donation of £1.00 per student for taking part in the event.  
 
If students are struggling for ideas of what to wear please see suggestions below. 
 

• A pair of woolly socks 
• A woolly hat / scarf 
• A woolly Christmas jumper 
• A festive item such as a Santa/Elf hat 
• A woollen/festive badge 
 

This is not a non-uniform day, therefore students are expected to wear their normal school 
uniform alongside the woolly item.  Students should bring bags, books, PE kit etc. and 
equipment for normal lessons. Festive jumpers can then worn for the rest of the week alongside 
their normal school uniform. 
 
Friday 18th December will be a non-uniform day for all students. 
 
We look forward to your support with this. 
 
 
Mrs R Holland       Mr C Sinclair  
Assistant Headteacher      Assistant Headteacher 
 


